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Good work, Gaucho!
As the end of the quarter draws nearer, we here at EOP are continuing our mission of serving our

students, through counseling and community events. We know how daunting this time of the
school year can be - we also know that all of you are more than capable of making it through!

Remember, you deserve to be here and you belong at UCSB. If you need more support, consider
meeting with our counselors and peer mentors or connecting in other ways. Otherwise, check out

some of the opportunities and events below! 

If you'd like to participate in a Commencement ceremony, you must
register for Commencement separately. Sign-ups for the ceremony will
be found below the candidacy option when this option becomes
available to the student.

If a student will not complete their course requirements until after summer quarter, they can still
participate and walk in the graduation ceremony at the end of spring quarter by declaring
candidacy for Fall 2022 AND reserving a space for Spring 2022 commencement ceremonies. 

For more information about graduation, visit https://registrar.sa.ucsb.edu/registration-
enrollment/graduation-process/commencement. 

For more information about the commencement ceremony,
visit https://www.ucsb.edu/commencement 

For more information on CLG, visit their Instagram here. 
For any questions, comments, and/or concerns you can email UCSBCLG@gmail.com.

AS Foodbank Vending Machine

The Educational Opportunity Program - USCB
eop.sa.ucsb.edu | eop@sa.ucsb.edu

(805) 893-4758

Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove®
Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.

View this email online.

2210 SRB-EOP 
Santa Barbara, CA | 93106 US

This email was sent to . 
To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

Subscribe to our email list.

https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=From%20EOP%20-%20Week%207%20Newsletter+https://t.e2ma.net/webview/pxl8ye/3f7d01c278f30aec62b9e2dde6665c73
http://www.facebook.com/share.php?u=https://t.e2ma.net/webview/pxl8ye/3f7d01c278f30aec62b9e2dde6665c73
http://www.linkedin.com/shareArticle?mini=true&url=https://t.e2ma.net/webview/pxl8ye/3f7d01c278f30aec62b9e2dde6665c73
https://eop.sa.ucsb.edu/about-us/staff
https://eop.sa.ucsb.edu/qless-calendar
https://eop.sa.ucsb.edu/
https://shoreline.ucsb.edu/CLCRC1/rsvp_boot?id=1502896
http://bit.ly/W22FinAidWorkshop
https://registrar.sa.ucsb.edu/registration-enrollment/graduation-process/commencement
https://www.ucsb.edu/commencement
https://www.instagram.com/ucsbclg2022/
mailto:UCSBCLG@gmail.com
https://www.graddiv.ucsb.edu/uc-leads
https://ucsb.joinhandshake.com/
https://foodbank.as.ucsb.edu/vending-machine/
https://youtu.be/T6CDZbRAsbA
http://eop.sa.ucsb.edu/
mailto:eop@sa.ucsb.edu
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1883723/1893243.283776891/
https://t.e2ma.net/webview/pxl8ye/3f7d01c278f30aec62b9e2dde6665c73
http://myemma.com/powered-by-emma-email?utm_source=e2ma&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=powered-by-emma-email&utm_content=emma-logo-template-footer
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1883723/1893243/?v=a

